
Friday November 1st, 2024—Mass 8:00AM 

ALL SAINTS’ DAY 

 

Saturday, November 2nd, 2024-Mass 4:00PM 

Jerri Richards, Husband 

Rosane Farcher, Husband 

Dennis J. Carl, Hannigan Family  

Peter J. Heim, Carol & Bill Dedrick 

 

Sunday, November 3rd, 2024-Mass 10:00AM 

Ronnie Benson, Wife 

John Ryan, St. Judes Knights of Columbus 

Francis Mantello, Jr., Palmer Family 

Dennis J. Carl, Hunt Family 

OCTOBER 27, 2024 † 30TH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Sanctuary Votive Light 

Ned Fitzgerald, Family 

 

Saturday, October 26th, 2024-Mass 4:00PM 

Rosane Farcher, Husband 

Thomas Shepard, Keating Family 

Ned Harley, (birthday)-The family 

Dennis Carl, Debbie & Randy Moore 

 

Sunday, October 27th, 2024– Mass 10:00AM 

Philomena Moscatello 

Tina Demczar, Hannigan Family 

 

Wednesday October 30th, 2024 –Mass 8:00AM 

For the Intentions of the Parishioners of  

St. Jude the Apostle Church 

St.  Jude the Apostle Parish 
42 Dana Ave ♦ Wynantskill, New York 12198 ♦ 518-283-1162 ♦ https://parishes.rcda.org/stjude 

DON’T FORGET TO GET YOUR SUPER RAFFLE TICKETS! 

ALL SAINTS’ DAY 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2024 Mass-8:00AM AT ST. JUDE AND  

12:10PM AT ST. MICHAEL THE ARCHANGEL CHURCH 

ALL SOULS’ DAY 
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2024 

Mass at 4:00PM    



THE SUPER RAFFLE HAS RETURNED!  
Super Raffle tickets are now on sale-$100 each-only 250 tickets are being sold-call Jo F. at 

518-894-1009 or Mary D. at 518-229-4250 for tickets. There are  

2 Grand prizes this year at $5000 each- 11 other cash 

prizes too! Help support our parish-tell your friends and 

family-who couldn't use more cash before Christmas? 

to order online, go to https://stjudeswyn.square.site. 

https://stjudeswyn.square.site./


Annual Veteran’s Day Mass 
 

St. Jude’s Parish will be hosting a Liturgical Celebration of Veteran’s Day on Monday November 11, 2024 

at 10:00 am in the Church. This service will honor veterans, living or deceased, who are currently serving 

or who have served in the various branches of the military in the United States or Allied Forces.  

 

A program will be prepared for distribution at the Liturgy. As in previous years, it will contain the names 

(by branch) of veterans, both living and deceased. If you HAVE Not submitted names for this list in pre-

vious years please consider doing so this year. The names are carried over from year to year. Names and 

branch of service may be submitted using the forms available in the back of the church and placed in the 

collection basket at Mass.  

 

Names and branch of service may also be submitted either by email to Don Heckelman at heck-

don5@netzero.net or text the name and branch of service to (518) 428-1484 please include your name and 

parish in the email or text. All names must be submitted by October 27th 2024 in order to be included 

in the program.  

 

Please submit names ONLY if you have not done so in previous years. Thank you. 

 

Veteran’s Day Mass Photos 
 

The Veterans Committee of St. Jude The Apostle Church is planning the annual Veteran’s Day Mass. We 

would like to make a photo collage of the Veterans. If you would be interested in displaying your Veteran 

and have not already done so in the past, we will accept the photos. There are baskets near each of the 

church entrances to submit your photos. Please do not submit photos any larger than 4”x6”. If you have any 

special requests regarding the use of the photos, please attach them to the photo. If the photo is the original, 

please let us know so we can make a copy of it. We would like to keep the photos for annual use. If you 

would like to have the picture returned to you, please let us know at the time of submission. If you have any 

questions, please contact Dave or Linda Cairns at (518) 573-0966. All photos must be submitted by Octo-

ber 27th 2024 in order to be included in the collage. 

 

Please submit photos ONLY if you have not done so in previous years.  

Gold Star Families and Prisoners of War/Missing in Action 

 
The Veterans Committee of St. Jude’s would like to honor any Gold Star Families (families of military 

members who have died in the line of duty) and Prisoners of War/Missing in Action in the program to be 

distributed at the annual Veterans Day Mass. If you would like to be recognized in the program please sub-

mit the name of the Gold Star Family or the name of the POW/MIA either by email to Don Heckelman at 

heckdon5@netzero.net or text the information to (518) 428-1484.All names must be submitted by October 

27 th 2024 in order to be included in the program. 

                                                                                  Thank you. 



       FR. TIMOTHY  ENNIS, O’CARM,  

Sacramental Minister 

timennis1962@hotmail.com 

 

MRS. KELLY HESSION 

Interim Pastoral Associate for Operations 

KellyH@rcda.org 

 

43 Brookside Ave., Wynantskill, NY 12198 

Phone: (518) 283-1162 

 

Kris Hoffay, St. Jude the Apostle, School Principal 

khoffay@stjudetheapostleschool.org 

 

Karla Jones, Office Manager, SJAWyan@rcda.org 

JoAnn & Steven Taylor, Faith Formation, ffstmichaels@gmail.com 

Allison Hartwich, Business Mgr.,  ksjaw@rcda.org 

Chris Harris, Trustee & Ministry Coordinator, Cbharris17@gmail.com 

This Saturday, November 26th is the night for our 3rd 

Annual Trunk or Treat Night!!   The parking lot will 

open at 6:00 p.m. for families to park, decorate their 

cars, and prepare to give out treats.  Trunk or treating 

will take place from 6:30-7:30 pm.  Snacks will be 

available for purchase.  This event is limited to parish-

ioners and Faith formation families of St. Michael's, St. 

Jude's and Sacred Heart parishes. 

 

Join us on Sunday, November 3rd for a Pasta Dinner 

from 1-3:30 p.m.  There is NO cost, but we ask that you 

sign up in the Gathering Area or by email 

to ffstmichaels@gmail.com.  Come for an afternoon of 

good food and fellowship! 

 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN TO OUR CHILDREN! 

PLEASE BE MINDFUL OF TRICK OR  

TREATERS ON HALLOWEEN! 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 
 

Our November meeting will be held on Sunday, 

November 3, 2024 in the  Parish Center.  

Time: 8:45. All Ladies are welcome.  

Busy time if the year. A lot to do!!!!  

Come join us 

mailto:ffstmichaels@gmail.com


Parish Nurse-Time is flying by, and Autumn is here 

which means we are spending more time indoors. As 

a reminder, Covid is back, and we need to do our 

best in not spreading illness. The flu is on its way 

also, so let's remember, if you are running a fever, 

stay home-keep your distance when you can. WASH 

YOUR HANDS as often as you can! Catch those 

sneezes in a tissue or your elbow, not your hands. 

Drink plenty of fluids and SLEEP! Your body and 

immune system repair themselves when you sleep. 

 

WebMD is a great on-line resource that is available 

to help you identify medical problems that should 

not be ignored. Helpful suggestions are shared. 

Medical conditions are defined in easy, understand-

able language. Try it out-you might be surprised the 

information that is included in that website. 

St. Jude the Apostle ~ Adult Choir 
St. Jude’s Adult Choir is looking for new members.  Please 

consider joining us.  We are a faith-filled group who pro-

vide music for our liturgical celebrations.   

 

Music ministry is more time con-

suming than most other liturgical 

ministries.  Alternatively, music 

ministry often has a stronger sense 

of community than other ministries 

because we meet so regularly. 

 

Music ministry provides beauty, 

joy, comfort, inspiration, and musical prayer for our com-

munal liturgies and various parish celebrations.  This is 

possible due to the generous sharing of time and talent of 

diverse and committed members.  If you can carry a tune 

and want to learn, come and sing with us.”  If you would 

like more information, please see Debbie Moore in the 

choir loft.    

Knights of Columbus 
St. Judes Knights of Columbus men's club was recently 

able to buy and deliver 144 coats for kids.  We have been 

doing this each October for over 20 years and want to 

thank the generous people at St Jude's Parish for all their 

support.  We are VERY thankful for all the bottles and 

cans that were brought to the 6 Cent Redemption Center 

on Main Avenue.  We also appreciate all of the cash do-

nations made by the parish through the collection can at 

the main door of the church.   We also are thankful for 

the very generous gifts made by a few parishioners 

which really enabled us to meet the goal this year.  This 

winter, many children  in our community will be warm 

while getting to school thanks to the generous people at 

St Judes.  Thank you! 

 

Knights of Columbus Bottle Drive 
Please consider donating your empty bottles to the 

KOC.  It's easy, saves time, and directly supports 

our Coats for Kids program.  All you have to do is bring 

your empty bottles to the Wynantskill 6 

Cent Redemption Center on the corner of Main Ave and 

Sharpe Rd and say that they are for the St Jude the Apos-

tle Knights of Columbus men's club. They will sort and 

count the bottles.  Last year we received over $1,000 

from the bottles.  Thank you for your support! 

 
 

 Living with Loss 
Our Living with Loss Grief Group will be meet-

ing Wednesday, November 13 at 3 pm at the Par-

ish office-all those suffering from a loss are in-

vited to attend. 

 
. 




